
I December 4, 1942 

Mrs . Katrine Deakins 
Secretary to Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mrs . Deakins: 

Mrs . Rogers asked me to write you 
about the small head of the statue that 
Electra made of Will and to which you refer 
in your letter of October 2nd. 

Mrs . Rogers did not receive the 
head and feels that it nru.st have gone astray 
and asks if you would be kind enough to 
trace the package , as she is very anxious to 
have it. 

With kindest regards from Mrs. 
Rogers , I am 

~ ½Le 
Secretary to Mrs . Rogers 


